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Apple Health Integrated Managed Care  

Going Live in the North Sound Region 
Effective July 1, 2019 

 
 
 
We are happy to share that Apple Health members in the North Sound Region are now covered 
under Integrated Managed Care (IMC), effective July 1, 2019. This change means members 
assigned to Molina Healthcare under IMC now receive their physical and behavioral health 
coverage through Molina.  
 
North Sound counties implementing IMC, effective July 1, 2019: 

• Island  

• San Juan  

• Skagit  

• Snohomish  

• Whatcom  
  

For more details about IMC and Behavioral Health Services Only (BHSO), please visit our 
provider website at: MolinaHealthcare.com/IMCProviders.  

Additional behavioral health information and resources can be found here: 
MolinaHealthcare.com/providers/wa/Medicaid/resource/pages/mental-health.aspx.  

 
Members in need of crisis services can learn more at: MolinaHealthcare.com/IMC-Crisis. 

 
Please call (800) 869-7165 with any additional questions.  Thank you for your continued service 
to Molina members.   

 
Please note: America Indians/Alaska Natives that are currently in Apple Health Managed Care will automatically be 
enrolled in IMC.   
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